
Help us create an 
accessible community for all. 

“Without a phone call from CPD,
I wouldn’t have heard from

anyone for months”

Dear Friend of CPD,

My quality of life has greatly improved once I reached out to Peterborough's Council
for Persons with Disabilities (CPD).

As a person who lives alone with a disability, social gatherings and staying connected to
others has always been a hurdle for me. At times it felt as if I was invisible to those around
me or left out because of my disability, and COVID-19 has only doubled down on my feelings
of isolation.

CPD helped bring a happy, active, and friendly community into my life.

The team was wonderful to work with, helping me get connected to other people with similar
life experiences. Through their programs, I now receive regular phone calls from someone
who is concerned about my wellbeing. I also participate in their social events where a group
of us will get together to chat, play games and sports, and create together.

CPD provides safety, inclusion, and community to those living with disabilities, but they
can’t do it alone. Please consider making a donation over dinner tonight. With your help they
can continue to support the physical and mental health of Peterborough’s accessibility
community.

705-874-8661 
info@pcpd.ca
www.pcpd.ca

With gratitude, 
Eve Morris




(Name changed for identity protection)



705-874-8661 
info@pcpd.ca
www.pcpd.ca

How to donate:
Cheque: enclosed is a return envelope

Call: 705-874-8661

Online: visit us at www.pcpd.ca/donate

  

$20

$50

$100

$200

Equips a student with disability
programing

Provides community and outreach to
5 people in isolation 

Creates inclusive activities for all
abilities & ages to engage in 

Ensures a child with a disability can
attend summer camp

Here is what your tax-deductible
donation can provide:


